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October 2020 

 

Dear Preschool Candidate, 

Thank you for showing an interest in Al-Bayan Bilingual School (BBS). 

Al-Bayan is a unique and exciting school to work at, significantly because of its bilingual nature.  We are 

one of the most prestigious schools in Kuwait offering our children a true bilingual approach to learning.  

Our children learn in both languages, Arabic and English, with an even distribution of time to each strand. 

Many different nationalities of teachers work side by side. 

English teachers are specialists who teach Language Arts, Science and Art for two class groups with the 

unique advantage of having an experienced assistant with them throughout the day.   Teaching only three 

subjects promotes more opportunities for collegial conversation through regularly scheduled team 

meetings in order to collaborate. Each classroom is well equipped with instructional materials and IT 

equipment such as a computer, an interactive white board, document camera, and student i-Pads. We are 

in the process of enhancing our instructional practices to include concepts inspired by the Reggio Emilia 

approach to learning.  

As a school, we continually strive to move our programs forward by focusing on best practices for early 

childhood.  BBS is a Tribes school; we incorporate this character education program into daily instruction 

to help create a sense of belonging for each child.  

We seek strong teachers with early childhood expertise and experience who not only understand the 

importance of collaboration to follow a designed program, but also are willing to bring their creativity and 

strengths to the process. Our teachers are encouraged to adopt a “teaching for meaning” philosophy in 

their classroom. 

We wish you success in your endeavor to secure a new and rewarding teaching position at Al-Bayan 

Bilingual School.  Should you be joining our KG staff, we will be in contact with you soon and before 

the beginning of our new school year in August.  Please know that we are always available to answer 

any questions by email or by phone; information is located easily on the school’s website. 

Always for children, 

 

 

Anna Hutchison    Fatina Khalaf 

Preschool Principal   Preschool Assistant Principal 

  


